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2022 All-Kagnew Station Reunion 
 

January 29, 2022 

Hello again – 

The wheels have started to move, and it appears as if a 2022 gathering of all 
Kagnew Station Veterans, Dependents and Contractors will be a reality. 

Due to the closeness of the responses, we received, and acknowledging the 
initial survey form was not the easiest to work with, we’re going for Round 2.  
Special thanks to Rick Fortney, who hosts the KagnewStation.com website, for 
creating a survey reply that will make your replies much easier.  

When you hit the “SUBMIT” button your reply will be received by the 
KagnewStation.com site and here, for ASA.Kagnew@gmail.com, and be auto 
tallied. Our goal is to have a final determination of your preferences within the 
next 2-3 weeks and an announcement by the end of February. 

Please consider taking a few moments to let us know your thoughts and 
suggestions. And as we previously asked, if you know a Kagnew veteran who 
may have moved or don’t receive our Updates, please pass this email along to 
them. 

Click here: 2022 All-Kagnew Reunion Survey 
 

Tom Daly 
HHC, ’70-‘71 
Kagnew Station 
 

mailto:ASA.Kagnew@gmail.com
https://kagnewstation.com/reunions/2022/2022Reunion/index.html


 
 
 
Also, based on the initial response, we want to be sure we have enough coins 
produced for all those who want them. If you are interested in purchasing one, 
please make a note on the survey form where we asked for reunion suggestions. 
 
Jerry Williams (Kagnew 1962-1964) who provided our 2019 Christmas ornament 
memento, has again gone beyond expectations producing the 2022 All-Kagnew 
Reunion Memento. Each Kagnew Vet & Kagnew Kids attending the 2022 Reunion 
a beautiful custom Kagnew Station Challenge Coin as the memento. 
 
For those who would like to purchase a coin, but will not be able to attend in 
person, we plan to offer the Challenge Coin. As of now, we expect the coins to be 
available for sale for $20.00 each plus $2.00 for postage (Total $22.00 each).  
Please note, production of the Challenge Coin is limited, and once they are gone, 
so too will be the opportunity to own one. 
Watch for further details when they are available. 
 

 


